

### The Spokesman - Rotary Club of Vancouver

#### **Club Leaders**



<u>Robert K. Knight</u> President



Michael J Bomar President-Elect



Bruce Ziegman Secretary



<u>David A. Horowitz</u> Treasurer



<u>Karin E. Ford</u> Membership Chair



Scott Huotari Sergeant-at-Arms Webmaster



E. Hunt Coracci Rotary Foundation Chair



<u>Greg Kimsey</u> Immediate Past President



Susanne Holmberg Assistant Governor

### This Week's Meeting November 10, 2021

By Wendy M. Kelley on Monday, November 8, 2021

**AGENDA** 

**WEDNESDAY** 

November 10, 2021 Noon

In Person meeting at
The Red Cross Building
Located @ 605 Barnes Street in the Historic Trust

and

**On-line Meeting via Microsoft Teams** 



**SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES** 

\*\*\*

**Presiding** 

**Bob Knight** 

**Pledge** 

Would you like to lead the pledge this week? Please contact President Bob.

**Moment of Inspiration** 

Would you like to lead the moment of inspiration this week? Please contact President Bob.

\*\*\*\*

#### **Program**

Annual Veteran's Day Meeting Featuring First Sergeant Michael Robinson

\* \* \*

Just a reminder we have on-line access to sign up for Club meeting duties.

Online meeting access for this week's meeting is available on Microsoft Teams. The link is included in the weekly meeting calendar invite and in Bruce

#### **Birthdays**

Karey A. Schoenfeld November 8th Richard M. Thompson November 16th Edward H. Rankin November 17th Linda Mabry November 18th Jerry M. Rolling November 19th David Smith November 20th Diane M. McWithey November 21st Jennifer R. Miltenberger

December 2nd

Ziegman's email reminder.

## In person Rotary Meetings Beginning November 10, 2021

By Wendy M. Kelley on Tuesday, October 26, 2021

The Rotary Club of Vancouver board voted unanimously to return to in-person meetings beginning November 10. Meetings will be held weekly, at noon, at the **Red Cross Building, located at 605 Barnes Street**.

Please note the following conditions that we have established in order to keep everyone as safe as possible:

- Masks are required to be worn at all times, except by speakers at the podium.
- In order to facilitate mask-wearing, no food or drink will be served. Please do not bring your own.
- All members are welcome to attend, as are guests. There will be no charge for attending the meetings.
- An online option will be available for those not wishing to attend in-person.

These measures are likely to change in the future, depending on infection and hospitalization levels in the county and guidelines from government and health officials. The board will assess the situation at each monthly board meeting. We will keep you informed as circumstances change.

# Peace Pole Dedication at Jane Weber Evergreen Arboretum on November 9, 2021

By Wendy M. Kelley on Monday, November 8, 2021

You are cordially invited to attend the dedication of a Peace Pole on **Tuesday**, **November 9 at 11:30** am at the Jane Weber Evergreen Arboretum, 9215 SE Evergreen Highway.

This pole, our 20th installation in recent years, is a gift from our Rotary Club to the Arboretum. We encourage you to tour the grounds after the dedication. It is a stunningly beautiful site. Parking is limited so please allow time to find a parking spot.

Peace Through Rotary Service!

#### The We Care Committee

By Wendy M. Kelley on Monday, March 8, 2021

The We Care Committee is interested in hearing about any club members who are ill or experiencing a hardship. If you know of someone, please let any one of us know.

Thank you, Dave Weese, Barbara Johnson, Karey Schoenfeld, Wayne Clemetson, and George Francisco.